
OFFICE OF THE DEAN 

                          SCHOOL OF OPEN AND DISTANCE LEARNING 

                                 JAMIA HAMDARD, NEW DELHI-110062 
  

Date: 26.11.2019 

Notice 

  
All the students of BBA (I, II & III year), BCA (I, II & III year) all PG courses and CPL 
are informed that they may collect their Admit Cards/ Hall tickets from 27.11.2019 
to 29.11.2019 between 10:00 A.M. to 05:00 P.M. from the SODL office. Those 
students of BBA & BCA I semester who have been enrolled in May-June 2019 
session are also required to collect their Admit Cards/Hall Tickets from the SODL 
office as per the above mentioned date and time. 

  
  

(Prof. Masood Parveez) 

Dean, SODL 
 


